
 
 

 

 

EU Regulation 833/2014 and amended regulation 2022/2474 

 

From the 30th September 2023, the EU has imposed tighter controls on the import of Iron and Steel, 

to ensure that and Iron and Steel containing Russian content does not enter the EU.  As we are a 

manufacturer and stockist of product which contains Iron and Steel, we therefore wish to give the 

following statement. 

‘Burnett & Hillman hereby declare that our Iron & Steel products as defined in annex XVII of 

Regulation 833/2014 and amended by Regulation 2022/2474 do not contain content of Russia origin’. 

 

 

Andrew Burnett 

On Behalf Of the Partnership Of Burnett & Hillman 

 

 

 

 

 


